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ANDERSON-COTTONWOOD IRRIGATION DISTRICT 
 

SAFETY POLICY FOR DIVERSION DAM 
 
 

POLICY 

While working on the diversion dam, all employees shall wear U.S. Coast Guard-
approved personal flotation devices of a type that will support an unconscious person’s 
head above water. 

While working on the diversion dam, U.S. Coast Guard-approved 30-inch ring buoys 
with at least 150 feet of 600-pound capacity line will be readily available for emergency 
rescue operation. The distance between ring buoys shall not exceed 200 feet. 

Employees working on the unprotected sides or edges, except at entrances to points of 
access, where there is no handrail, guardrail or other protection provided, shall wear a 
safety belt or harness of the type specifically designed for the purpose of securing, 
suspending, or retrieving a worker. 
 
   
 
 
 


